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April 23, 2025 

Via E-mail 

Town of Pendleton 
Attn:  Joel Maerten, Town Supervisor 
6570 Campbell Blvd. 
Lockport, New York 14094 

Dear Joel: 

Re: Legal Representation   
 

  We want to thank you for your continued confidence in our firm.  This letter shall 
confirm the Town of Pendleton’s (the “Town,” “you,” or “yours”) expansion of the scope of 
engagement of Hodgson Russ LLP to advise the Town relative to code enforcement matters.   
 
  The terms set forth in our prior engagement letter will be continued without 
change.  Once again we are pleased to have this opportunity to work with you.  Please call me if 
you have any questions.    

Very truly yours, 

Charles W. Malcomb 
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